
From:  
Sent: 14 May 2020 11:03 
To: Bob Neville <Bob.Neville@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Cc: Milton PM <aplumb@savills.com> 
Subject: Caravan Park Application RefNo.:20/01075/F 

Dear Mr Neville, 

We wish to register our objection to the proposed caravan park in the field opposite Ball-Colegrave 
Seeds; Ref No.: 20/01075/F, on the following grounds: 

The green spaces either side of Milton have already been reduced by the footprints of both Bloxham 
and Adderbury expanding outwards towards our village. 

The narrow,almost straight, road linking Bloxham and Adderbury, which runs to the South of Milton 
has already seen a marked increase in traffic, resulting from the population expansion from the new 
builds mentioned above. This situation will only worsen if this application is approved. Many drivers 
seem to ignore the speed limit through the village, which increases the danger to villagers, especially 
those using the allotments on the other side of the road. Any further increase in traffic will worsen 
this situation. 

An increase in population may well result in an increase in petty crime. We have already experienced 
2 burglaries and one attempted burglary in the past 15 years and would not wish such risks to 
increase. 

Yours sincerely, 

Bruce and Toni Duncan 

The Cottage, Milton, Banbury, OX15 4HH. 
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